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I strongly object to the proposal to build on Brooklands Farm. 
Building on working farmland is such a shortsighted idea, we need food security in this country. This farm goes 
towards this and should remain, loss of agricultural land should never be in the equation. It also provides a green 
area for wildlife. 
More housing will also add to the absolutely shameful amount of sewage entering the sea (and extending the length 
of drainage pipe will not reduce that). 
I believe that more concrete will mean more flooding, adding to the sewage problem. 
Traffic, already a nightmare much of the time, can only get worse, adding to the problem. 
Conversely, extra building can only exacerbate the summer water shortages. 
All of these issue must be dealt with before any more mass building goes ahead. Sewage, water supply, flooding, 
health care, in all it's aspects, as well as ensuring that no extra housing goes for AirB&B. 
 
Steve Keeler 

  
  

 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 
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